RESOLUTION on Faculty Compensation as Specified in the Faculty Handbook
Approved by the Faculty Congress
April 10, 2014

The Faculty Congress considers the proposed change in the faculty compensation policy a very important issue for many reasons and urges all bodies involved to proceed with due deliberation and with adequate time for faculty participation.
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